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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 8 Trip: Imperial War Museum 
 
We are excited to announce an upcoming visit to the Imperial War Museum in London on 11 
June 2024. This educational visit is for Year 8 students, with a maximum capacity of 46 
participants. In the event of oversubscription, selection will be by random ballot. 
 
The itinerary for the day is as follows: 
 
Departure: Steyne Road site at 8:00am (Please arrive at school by 7:45am). 
Departure from the museum: 2:00pm 
Expected return to school: Approximately 4:30pm 
 
Students are required to wear full school uniform and should bring a packed lunch. Additionally, 
they will need a couple of pens and a pencil for the interactive activities planned during the 
museum visit. 
 
While there is no need for spending money, students may wish to bring a maximum of £10.00 for 
optional purchases at the museum gift shop. 
 
The Imperial War Museum is renowned for its comprehensive exploration of 20th Century 
conflicts, making this visit a valuable enhancement to your child's academic understanding. 
 
For further information about the museum, please visit their website: 
https://www.iwm.org.uk/visits/iwm-london  
 
The cost of this trip is £20.50, covering transport to and from the museum. 
 
To secure a place for your child on this trip, please express your interest via ParentPay no later 
than 01 May 2024. Priority will be given to students studying history at GCSE level and if demand 
exceeds capacity, names will be drawn via a random ballot. 
 
For ParentPay activation codes or any enquiries related to ParentPay, please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org, providing your child's name and tutor group. Login details will be 
emailed to you. 
 
Should you have any further questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at matthewlewis@seafordhead.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Matthew Lewis 
 
Mr M. Lewis 
Head of History 


